
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

Due to matters raised unexpectedly at the Club AGM (Annual General Meeting)on 
Saturday 8th November at Newark, the AGM was unavoidably adjourned so that 

these matters could be properly addressed.
Unfortunately this meant that the remaining agenda, including amending our 

constitution and Any Other Business, could not be completed at the AGM.

Therefore we are organising an EGM (Extra-Ordinary General Meeting) to complete 
the unfinished business from the AGM plus Any Other Business from members.

All fully paid-up members are invited to attend this EGM to be held on 
Sunday 20th January 2019 in Warwickshire. The full address is:

Rugby Railway Club
Hillmorton Road

Rugby
Warwickshire

CV22 5AL
1.30pm for a prompt start at 2.00pm

This central position will hopefully help as many members as possible attend this 
meeting and we urge everyone who can make it to do so

Thank you


